STATE OF CALIFORNIA
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

AIR RESOURCES BOARD

P.O.Box 2815
Sacramento, California 95812

August 14, 2012
ARB Staff Rule Review Resuits

To: Kevin J. Williams, Program Coordinator
Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District
Telephone Number: (916) 874-4851
e-mail: kjwilliams@airquality.org

From: Alex Krichevsky, (916) 324-6222
e-mail: akrichev@arb.ca.gov

The following proposed rules, which are scheduled for a hearing to be held by your
District Board on August 23, 2012, were received by us on July 23, 2012 for our review:

Rule 202 New Source Review
Rule 214 Federal New Source Review
Rule 217 Public Notice Requirements for Permits

The Air Resources Board staff has reviewed the rules and, based on the information
available to us at this time, we have no comments.

The rules were examined by the Stationary Source Division, and by the Enforcement
Division.

If you have any questions, please contact me by e-mail or at the telephone number
above.




